
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 17 August 2006 

6. BOARD MEMBERS EXCHANGE OF INFORMATION 
 
 6.1 REMUNERATION AUTHORITY 
 
  Members expressed their disappointment at the recent decision by the Remuneration Authority.  

Cr Parker reported on the case put forward by the Council sub-committee that made a 
submission, in person to the Remuneration Authority. It was agreed that a further submission 
should be made to the Authority prior to the next triennial Council term. 

 
 6.2 BANKS PENINSULA PAMPHLETS 
 
  Mr Lowndes suggested that some pamphlets on Banks Peninsula could be included amongst 

those on display in the lobby of the Civic Building in Tuam Street. 
 
 6.3 BANKS PENINSULA NEWS 
 
  Members asked that more press releases be made regarding news relevant to the Banks 

Peninsula wards to highlight the Council’s activities in the local communities, particularly now 
that the half page advertisement the Banks Peninsula District Council used to have in the 
Akaroa Mail was no longer published.   It was suggested that the Akaroa-Wairewa Board and 
the Lyttelton/Mt Herbert Board could publish a joint newsletter and it was agreed that this 
suggestion could be considered at an upcoming joint workshop of the two Board’s. 

 
 6.4 COUNCIL LAND – LITTLE RIVER 
 
  Mr Morgan reported on a dispute regarding a lease of Council land in Little River and the action 

that staff had taken to resolve the situation. 
 
 6.5 ENVIRONMENT CANTERBURY SUBMISSION – LAKE FORSYTH 
 
  Mr Morgan reported that he had presented the Board’s submission to Environment Canterbury 

and had also attended a meeting where the Public Charter for Lake Forsyth had been signed.  
He reported that the regional authority basically agreed with all the points that the Board had 
submitted on. 

 
  Councillor Parker reported that Council may look at Lake Forsyth as part of its considerations for 

a flat water facility. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


